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Daily Studio Guidelines

We want to be sure that we create the best possible learning environment for every
student each week. We ask that you help us achieve that goal by adhering to the
following guidelines:

e We ask that all parents please stay on premises during your child’s lessons.
Please do not drop off your child and leave the premises.

e Please enter no earlier than 5 minutes before your scheduled lesson time.
You may enter without knocking and remain in the waiting area (to your right
once you enter) if you are early.

e There are three options for waiting: Indoors in the waiting area, the front porch, or
in your car. Please remain in one of these three areas ONLY during your child’s
lesson. Thank you for your understanding and adherence to this policy.

e Please hold any comments, questions or suggestions that may arise during your
child's lesson until after the lesson is completed. We make time to check in with
all of our parents at the end of every lesson if needed.

e If siblings have lessons back to back, they are welcome to remain in the waiting
area and do a quiet activity such as homework, reading, etc.

e YES! Snacks are for the kids, too! :) Please help yourself to coffee, tea and
snacks that have been set our especially for you.

e QUIET ZONE! When both of us are teaching, the grand piano will be in use. If
this is the case, and you choose to utilize the waiting room, please refrain from
talking once the lesson at the grand piano has started.

Thank you for helping create a safe & successful learning environment for all students!
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